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2019 Pearl Public School District Job Fair February 22 

The Pearl Public School District will host its inaugural job fair Friday, February 

22, 2019.  The event will be held from 3:00-5:30 p.m. at Pearl Upper Elementary 

School.  

If you are interested in job opportunities in the field of education including 

certified teachers, assistant teachers, bus drivers, or child nutrition staff, we 

welcome you to our 2019 job fair. You will have an opportunity to meet 

administrators and teachers from each of our schools and hear more about our 

district. 

All are asked to bring a copy of your resume and three references.  Teachers are 

asked to also bring a copy of your license or most recent transcript. 

Pearl Upper Elementary School is located at 400 Treasure Cove, Pearl, MS 39208. 

For more information about the job fair, call (601) 932-7921 or email 

jobs@pearlk12.com. 

 


